Memo
Washington

TO: Mayor Manier and City Council
FROM: Ed Andrews, Public Works Director
SUBJECT:  CO#1 for Salt Shed Foundation
For the addition of Pipe Bollard Truck Doorway Protection

DATE: November 34, 2017

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

On October 9, the City Council awarded the Salt Shed Foundation Package to Stark Excavating in a not
to exceed amount of $121,225 for work to include the Base Bid (Foundation) plus Alternates #1 & 2 for
the Interior and Exterior concrete slabs.

The addition of pipe bollards to provide additional protection to the truck doorway opening was sought by
staff with the requested Change Order proposal. The addition of four pipe boards, installed concurrent
with the other concrete work being performed by Stark was proposed at $2,800, detailed in the
attachment.

This work will result in a Contract Change of an additional $2,800, or an upper-end adjustment of Stark’s
contract to $124,025. Council will recall that this portion of the work was budgeted at $160,000.

This matter has been placed on the City Council consent agenda of Monday, November 6", 2017 for
post-ratification review and approval.
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EXCAVATING, INC.

October 20, 2017

City of Washington Public Works Department
Kevin Schone

301 Walnut Street

Washington, IL 61571

Re: Salt Storage Shed
SEI#17271
COR.01 —Install Bollards:

Kevin,

Stark Excavating Inc. proposes to furnish all labor, equipment, supervision, and material necessary to complete the following scope
of work for the following price:

COR.01 - Install Bollards: ADD $2,800.

General:
e  Proposal firm 30 days.
e  This proposal, including terms and conditions, if accepted will become part of any contract document.
»  Stark Excavating is able to prowde hard dollar pricing for any changes that should arise during construction. Should the
owner elect to proceed on a Time and Material Basis, our current rates will apply.
e  Cost escalation will apply to any work performed outside of normal busmess hours or after April 1, 2018.

Scope of Work:
e  Furnish and install bollards (4-EA)

Clarifications:
e Bollards shall be painted by others.
e Bollards will be 6” Diameter x 7’ long. (3’ underground & 4’ above ground)
Thank you for the opportunity to quote this project. If you have any questions or comments regarding this proposal, please contact

Makenzi at 309/828-5034 ext. 236 for building work.

STARK EXCAVATING, INC.

Makenzi Peyton
Estimator

1805 W. WASHINGTON ST. BLOOMINGTON, IL 61701 www.starkcompanies.com 309.828.5034




